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Teens: Bad Experiences, More 
Enforcement Deter Distracted 

Driving  

Teenagers say that being in a 
crash while texting and driving is 
the single most effective way to 
reduce the deadly practice, 
followed closely by knowing 
someone who was involved in 

such a crash, according to a new survey of teen 
attitudes. At the same time, more than 80% of teens 
believe that tougher penalties for those caught texting 
while driving and heavier police enforcement also are 
deterrents.  Read more.  

Study: Certain Drivers Show 
High-Risk Tendencies  

A new study from the Massachusetts Institute for 

Technology (MIT) concludes people who chat behind 

the wheel often drive more aggressively even after 

they hang up. "The people who are more willing to 

frequently engage in cellphone use are higher-risk 

drivers, independent of the phone," said Bryan 

Reimer, associate director of MIT's New England 

University Transportation Center. "It's not just a subtle 

difference with those willing to pick up the phone. This 

is a big difference." In particular, the drivers prone to 

distracted behavior were more likely than more 

attentive drivers to speed, make aggressive moves in 

the far-left lane, slam on their brakes, accelerate 

rapidly and change lanes frequently. Even though 

driving while phoning can be dangerous, Reimer said, 

the research suggests the driver's own personality 

may be the more significant risk. In other words, 

frequent calling while driving may be "an indicator of 

willingness to engage in risky behavior" in general, he 

said. Read more. 

Too Many Drivers Pass School 
Buses Illegally  

 The national association 
representing state 
directors of pupil 
transportation released 
the results of its 2nd 
annual survey on illegal 
passing of school buses. 
In 28 states throughout 

the country, about 20% of the nation's school bus 
drivers participated in a one-day survey to report how 
many times motorists passed their stopped school 
buses illegally. Nearly 100,000 drivers reported that 
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New to our mailing 

list?  To read our prior 

newsletters, click here.   

 

Distracted Driving 
Fueled by Multi-
tasking Employees  

Teen drivers aren't the only 
demographic known for using 
their phones on the road: 
Multi-tasking employees who 
conduct business while 
driving are becoming an 
increasing concern for 
highway safety. Our work-
oriented society and the 
availability of technology 24/7 
- even when we're driving - 
can be a deadly combination. 
Experts suggest that 
education, rather than 
legislation, will prove to be 
the key for reducing highway 
injuries and fatalities resulting 
from multi-tasking while 
driving, and the best venue 
for such education can be 
found in the private sector's 
corporate 
environment.  Read more. 

Recall Central    

To read about recent recalls 

and product safety news from 

the U.S. Consumer Product 

Safety Commission, click 

here.   

  

Get the latest recall 

information from the National 

Highway Traffic Safety 

Administration here.   



88,025 vehicles passed their buses illegally on a 
single day. Throughout a 180-day school year, these 
sample results alone point to nearly 16 million 
violations by private motorists. The group notes this 
year's results were consistent with the 2011 results. 
The association believes these results should trigger 
more safety countermeasures within states and at the 
national level, including greater motorist awareness, 
greater enforcement, and tougher, more uniform 
laws. Read more. 

Study: Pedestrian Deaths Increase 
with Age 

Older pedestrians are more than twice as likely to be 
struck and killed by cars or trucks than those under 
60, according to a new report by a group studying 
transportation issues in New Jersey, southern New 
York, and Connecticut. The Tri-State Transportation 
Campaign found that the risk of being killed while 
walking rises with age. Pedestrians older than 60 are 
2.4 times more likely to be fatally run down than those 
under 60, the report showed; for those over 75, the 
risk is three times higher. The organization found that 
435 people over 60 died in pedestrian accidents in the 
study zone from 2008 through 2010, accounting for a 
third of the total number of pedestrian-vehicle deaths 
during the period. People older than 60 make up 
about 17% of the population. The death rate for 
pedestrians older than 60 in the study region declined 
slightly from 2007 through 2009, but it increased for 
those 75 and older.  Read more. 

Vehicles Vulnerable to Computer 
Viruses  

A team of top hackers working for Intel Corp's security 
division are searching for electronic bugs that could 
make automobiles vulnerable to lethal computer 
viruses. Security experts say that automakers have so 
far failed to adequately protect these systems, leaving 
them vulnerable to hacks by attackers looking to steal 
cars, eavesdrop on conversations, or even harm 
passengers by causing vehicles to crash. A McAfee 
spokeswoman said that among those hackers working 
on pulling apart cars was Barnaby Jack, a well-known 
researcher who has previously figured out ways that 
criminals could force ATMs to spit out cash and cause 
medical pumps to release lethal doses of 
insulin.  Read more. 

New Study on Teen "Sexting"    

A recent study in the Archives of Pediatrics and 

Adolescent Medicine finds 28% of the sample 

reported having sent a naked picture of themselves 

through text or e-mail (sext), and 31% reported having 

asked someone for a sext. More than half (57%) had 

been asked to send a sext, with most being bothered 

by having been asked. Adolescents who engaged in 

sexting behaviors were more likely to have begun 

dating and to have had sex than those who did not 

sext. For girls, sexting was also associated with risky 

sexual behaviors.  Read more. 

About Our Firm  

At The Law Firm of Stephen 

M.  Reck, justice is our 

mission.  Our firm is well known 

and well respected for its ability to 

handle personal injury, wrongful 

death, and professional 

malpractice cases in Connecticut 

and Rhode Island.  Call today or visit us on the web at 

www.stephenreck.com.  

 

The Law Firm of Stephen M. Reck, LLC  

Proud to support the North Stonington Education Foundation, Little 

League Baseball, Children International, Heifer International, the 

Avalonia Land Conservancy, and the Conn. Chapter of the Special 

Olympics. 
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The Dept. of Agriculture's 

Food Safety and Inspection 

Service regulate meat, 

poultry products and 

processed eggs.  Check their 

recalls here.   

  

Click here for Food and Drug 

Administration recalls, market 

withdrawals and safety 

alerts.    

  

For updates on the peanut 

products recall click here. 

Don't Drive 

Distracted!  
It Kills   

  

KidsAgainstDistractedDriving.com  

 

 

 

 

Proudly Serving 

Connecticut and 

Rhode Island 

The trial attorneys at The Law 

Firm of Stephen M. Reck, 

LLC represent individuals in 

all types of personal injury 

cases throughout the state of 

Connecticut and the state of 

Rhode Island, including, in 

Connecticut: New London 

County, New Haven County, 

Middlesex County, Hartford 

County, Tolland County, and 

Windham County; and in 

Rhode Island: Bristol County, 

Kent County, Newport 

County, Providence County, 

and Washington County.  

Referrals Welcome  

 

Help Us Help 

Others   

Write a Review on Our 
Google Maps Page 
If we have assisted you in the 
past, would you take a 
moment to write a review of 
our law firm on 
Google?  Client reviews are 
important to people 
researching lawyers or 
considering which firms can 
best help them with their 
cases.  We pride ourselves 
on providing personalized 
and attentive representation 
to every client, and would be 
grateful if you would 

recommend us online 

to prospective 
clients.  Thanks so much for 
your help. 

 

 

 

Remember we are 

here if you need a 

referral to an attorney 

in a different area of 

law. 

 

 

 

   

 


